July 21, 1972

J. Edward Anderson

Mechanical Engineering Department
15 Mechanical Edgineering Building
University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, MInnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Anderson:

This letter is a recommendation for Steve McCormick, former technician in
this department. We know Steve to be highly intelligent and thoughtful,
having creative ideas in technical fields, and competent in several areas
of bioengineering, especially in electroniecs.

He has the capacity to function in academic fields above the level of his
formal training in these areas.

He should be a useful participant in your interesting project if communications
with him are kept regular and close.

Sincerely,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director
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